
Monday December 16, 2019 
PCR Board meeting  
7pm High school green room 
 
Start time: 7:12pm 
End time 8:30pm 
 
Attendees: Matt Smith, Tanya Holub, Kami Goehring, Ruth Pryor, Mackenze Rohl, Angela 
Magee  
 
 
Agenda 

1. Winter sports in process 
a. Basketball tourneys have gone well so far 
b. Student refs are working out 
c. Basketball buddy’s in full force 

2. Spring sports look ahead 
a. Softball  

i. Price increase due to league fee changes and jersey price increase 
ii. Ruth to discuss including tournament fee’s? 

1. Can we add tournament fee’s onto registration fee’s so then 
players are committed to playing? Cost would have to increase an 
additional $30-35.00 per player 

2. Is it possible to offer a rec league or increase team sizes to allow 
those that do not want to do tourneys but others that do.  

3. Discussion decided to keep tourney fee’s out but talk to parents at 
the parent meeting to let us know if they are not interested in 
tournaments so we can plan accordingly  

b. Baseball 
i. Looking to increase the price, Still significantly  lower than any 

surrounding community. This program was in the red last year  
ii. Location change for evals this year 
iii. 8th grade placing concern 

c. Spring volleyball 
i. Do we keep this program or no? 

1. Discuss again at next meeting and see if it possible to move all to 
the fall? Can we offer it in a Burnsville league? 

d.  
3. Continue with Chevy Youth Baseball this season as our only fundraiser?  

a. Yes, it’s a no brainer.  
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


